
[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING 
LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]  

There is a mid-century tower located on 71st.  We the residents of NOBE would like that tower to be 
relocated elsewhere in NOBE.  It's one of he last remaining symbols of a neighborhood that is being 
transformed before our eyes.  
 
Perhaps it could be used as an entryway sculpture  to a sculpture garden on the front lawn of Altos del 
Mar Park where local artists work could be displayed.   
 
Or put on top on the locked domino pavilion in the park next to the senior center. 
 
It could be incorporated into the Byron Carlyle project. 
 
There are many places it could be put in NOBE that would bring a smile to the faces of  residents our 
residents. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this 
 
Sincerely,  
 


